Community Council Meeting
April 21, 2015

Attending: Bethany Cathemer, Portia Ames, Tami Galbraith, Gary Gibb, Lucie Holman, Zach Starr
Not in attendance: Holly Massey, Angie Backman

Action Items: Minutes approved-Motion to approve-Tami Galbraith. Second-Portia Ames. Vote was
unanimous.

Information Items:

1. State has finalized and made forms accessible on the School Trustlands website. Legacy’s
Trustland Plan (approved at last meeting) will be entered this week. There is not a paper
signature form for CC members any longer. Look for an electronic signature request to come by
email from the state.

2. Alpine School District is celebrating its 100 year anniversary. Legacy will be celebrating its 20
year anniversary during the coming year.

Discussion ltems:

3. Safe Routing Plan-The map and plan were reviewed. Gary proposed that it stay the same and all
agreed. Students will continue to walk bikes to property lines of school to avoid darting into
traffic and for the safety of students walking. We will continue to educate parents on the safe
routes and regarding drop off and pick up procedures.

4. Council Nominations-There will be changes for next year as terms are up. Portia Ames and Tami
Galbraith will both leave as Faculty representatives. Tami Galbraith’s two year term is ending.
Portia is resigning from Legacy and will vacate her position. Faculty will vote in the fall after
nominations are collected.

Bethany Cathemer and Zach Starr have served for two years. Their positions will be filled by
nominations and an election in the fall. Nominations will be sent electronically before the year
ends, and again in the summer, depending on need.

Next meeting will be August/September 2015



